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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE OF CONTINUATION 

Monday, February 5, 2024 

7:00 PM @ NEW DURHAM TOWN HALL 

Willliam F. and Stacey A. Shanahan 

You are, hereby, notified that a hybrid Public Hearing will be held in person and over 

Zoom by the New Durham Planning Board on Monday, February 5, 2024, at 7:00 pm. 

The hearing is the Continuation of the hearing regarding a Conditional Use Permit within 

the Residential, Agricultural, Recreational Zoning District and the Shore Front 

Conservation Area and Steep Slopes Conservation District submitted by Stephanie L. 

Richard of Changing Seasons Engineering, PLLC, on behalf of William F. and Stacey A. 

Shanahan for Map 114, Lot 069, at 345 South Shore Road, New Durham, NH. The full 

application is on file at the New Durham Town Offices for review during normal business 

hours. If you have any questions on Zoom meeting, please contact the Land Use 

Administrative Assistant at ndlanduse@newdurhamnh.us or the Planning Board. 

 
Posted:  January 26, 2024 
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